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PT ANTAM (Persero) Tbk

Jakarta, August 19, 2013 - PT ANTAM (Persero) Tbk (ASX-ATM;
IDX-ANTM; ANTAM) is pleased to announce that the company has
reached an agreement with the Regency Government of North
Konawe in relation to the Mining Permit (IUP) of North Konawe,
Southeast Sulawesi. The agreement was marked with a ceremony
between ANTAM'’s President Director, Tato Miraza with the Regent
of North Konawe, Aswad Sulaiman, witnessed by the Governor of
Southeast Sulawesi, Nur Alam and the Deputy Governor of South-
east Sulawesi, Saleh Lasata, on Thursday, August 15, 2013, in Ken-
dari, Southeast Sulawesi.

The agreement marked the resolution of the overlapping IUP in
Tapunopaka and Bahubulu Island, North Konawe. The IUP covers
an area of 6,213 hectares and will be part of ANTAM’s Nickel Pig
Iron Project.

ANTAM President Director, Tato Miraza, said:

"The agreement will ensure the development of the Nickel Pig
Iron project which is one of our key strategic development
projects and part of the Master Plan for the Acceleration and
Expansion of Indonesian Economic Development (MP3EI) in
the Sulawesi Corridor."

The Nickel Pig Iron Project is one of ANTAM’s development pro-
jects which will process nickel ore into nickel pig iron or low grade
ferronickel. The project has an estimated production capacity of
24,000 tonnes per year. Currently ANTAM is internally reviewing
the project’s feasibility study.
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